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NEWS RELEASE 
 

Maintenance Project on County Road 115 (Airport Road) scheduled for October 26 
 

October 20, 2021 
 
A quick maintenance project is scheduled to begin Tuesday, October 26, 2021, on portions of County Road 115 
(Airport Road) between Adams Street and County Road 7 in Hutchinson.  Duininck, Inc. of Prinsburg, MN, will be 
doing the work. 
  
The maintenance work involves paving a thin lift of blacktop over the driving lanes to fill in some of the cracks and 
improve the ride quality until a major rehabilitation project can take place, which is currently scheduled for 2023.  
 
The road will remain open to traffic and drivers will be guided by flaggers and/or pilot cars.  Users should expect 
minor delays and inconveniences.   
 
The paving work is expected to be completed in 1 or 2 days, weather permitting.  
   
Any questions regarding the project should be directed to Dan Swanson, Assistant County Engineer, at (320) 484-
4362 or email at Daniel.swanson@co.mcleod.mn.us. 
 
 
John Brunkhorst, PE 
McLeod County Engineer/Public Works Director 
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